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Partnership Simplifies Qualification for Lifeline and ACP Consumers

On November 7, 2022, USAC implemented an automated database connection between the National Verifier and
the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. Consumers applying for the Lifeline program or the Affordable Connectivity
Program (ACP) will now benefit from the National Verifier’s connection to the Department of Veteran Affairs to
verify qualifying participation in Veterans Pension and Survivors Benefit programs. The federal connection will lower
the burden associated with proving eligibility and allow for a quicker eligibility determination while promoting the
integrity of the Lifeline program and the ACP. 


We sincerely appreciate the dedication and ongoing support of our federal partners at the Department of Veteran
Affairs. USAC looks forward to partnering with additional state and federal agencies on implementing connections
with the National Verifier. For a review of all available connections and federal assistance programs that qualify
consumers for Lifeline please visit the Lifeline Database Connection webpage. For a review of all available
connections and federal assistance programs that qualify consumers for ACP please visit the 
ACP Database
Connection webpage.

Need Help? Contact Us!
For questions about the Affordable Connectivity Program, email ACProgram@usac.org.

For questions about the Lifeline program, email LifelineProgram@usac.org.
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prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies of this communication and any attachments.

USAC | 700 12th Street NW, Suite 900 | Washington, DC 20005 
www.usac.org | © 1997- 2022 USAC | All Rights Reserved | USAC Privacy Policy

https://click.outreach.usac.org/?qs=fc7de05d4a29e0fd5d5defd42f9fe7b8d6814aea6570e5c69463209305a5c00f8ac686fa56532ad57b3274e830c6210313897c45b87e4412
https://click.outreach.usac.org/?qs=fc7de05d4a29e0fd8bc4eaac048bd1967367c6c416313ee20f9edd7ae3d94e81cdee6e9fc7802b57e8c198cbce1e5031b2a69344ae578f85
mailto:ACProgram@usac.org?subject=
mailto:LifelineProgram@usac.org.?subject=
https://click.outreach.usac.org/?qs=fc7de05d4a29e0fd9f38f25d65210d1e3ed5b93537417f1ee24847acba772a7e5cee1a1cc2aed51583ac6d7286250d11f27dcc2c90e574cb
https://click.outreach.usac.org/?qs=fc7de05d4a29e0fdd82fae823a36a5f03207160be5b8a48a50e51cb5d1503608daeedd9fad73e1ce28e2dedae22ee2fce2a833fa13f62ffb



